VALERIE'S HOUSE PENSACOLA
904 EAST GADSDEN STREET ‘/{\
PENSACOLA, FL 32501 gcan to rsvp!

Valerie's House Pensacola
Celebrates 3 Years!

Since launching in April 2021, we have now
served over 330 kids and their families in our
community! Your kindness has helped us grow
and provide essential support to grieving
children and their families.

Come celebrate your impact with an Open
House to meet our staff and volunteers, tour our
space, and admire our beautiful new backyard,
a gift from the Leadership Pensacola Class of
2024. We hope to see you June 27!

With heartfelt thanks,

The Valerie's House Pensacola Family




